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24 June 2014

To our  treasured supporters and faithful prayer warriors;

     I pray this letter finds you in good health and enjoying each new day the Lord 
bestows upon us. I want to give you a quick reminder and special prayer request 
for an upcoming scheduled trip to Mexico for July 15-24, 2014. 
     Pat, and two very good friends for many years; Guy Monjure, and Jeff 
Fredericks, will be driving a van loaded with donations of books, bibles, medical 
supplies, shoes and clothing from Amite, Louisiana to San Andres Tuxtla, 
Veracruz.
The tentative itinerary for the trip is as follows:
      Upon arrival at the border, they will spend the night in Texas on Tuesday, July 

15th and meet with a Mexican Pastor on Wednesday morning, July 16th to swap 
the cargo into his van, which we donated to him last year. His van is in dire need 
of 2 new or nearly new 16” tires if anyone would like to bless him, please contact 

us before July 16th.
     The reason being for the cargo switch is due to Mexican law concerning 
vehicle permissions for US citizens. Upon arrival in Reynosa, Mexico, they will 
share in a local church Wednesday night.  Pastor Manuel will then drive them 
down to San Andres on Thursday morning, July 17th. Pastor Manuel is a traveling 
Pastor/Evangelist and is very familiar with the travel route and is savvy with the 
danger of the drive especially through Cartel territory.

       They plan to arrive in San Andres Tuxtla by Friday evening, July18th. Special 
services for the youth, leaders, and church family will be held on Saturday, July 

19th  and also on Sunday, July 20th  .for the regular am service downtown Centro 
and then in the afternoon in La Barra, the fishing village on the Gulf of Mexico.  

Monday, July 21st they will hold a special meeting with the leaders of the church 
to admonish them in their endeavors and encourage them to continue to reach the 
lost in Jesus' name.
        Tuesday, July 22 they will begin their journey back to Louisiana with a 
border stop to exchange vans on Wednesday, July 23 with projected arrival back 

in Amite, Louisiana for Thursday, July 24th, Pat's birthday!
        The main reason for this trip is to encourage the body of believers in Casa de 
Gloria that they are not abandoned but Christ is their refuge and strength. For 



years God has delivered many a prophecy confirming the fact that Casa de Gloria 
is HIS special work  and He is taking care of it. 
        We covet your prayers for this journey back to Mexico and if anyone would 
like to contribute to the costs of this trip or help towards the purchase of the tires, 
you may do so by sending a check to our home address  at the top of the page. 
[All funds are tax deductible as Casa de Gloria, Inc. is a non-profit organization.]
        Forever trusting in Him,

        Patrick & Karen Warren
        


